OFFICES & STUDIOS % WTAR-AM-FM-TV % 720 BOUSH STREET % PHONE 56711
NORFOLK 10, VIRGINIA

Dear Sir:
Please consider this letter a verification of your

report on reception of our AM B E¥ station on 2./7 /47
Dats

at 5: 4o Es7 .+ Ue have checked our log of the date
Time

and find your report quite accuratee.

We thank you very much for your nice letter and are
glad to know that you are able to receive our sipgnals
there. e do not have on hand a regular verification

card, but we trust this letter will do as well.

Very truly yours, 2
Richard L. Lindell 4f01€q)
Chief Engineer



